Office of County Commissioners May 3, 2021 Gillette, WY

Directors Workshop

The Campbell County Board of Commissioners met for a Directors Workshop, Monday, May 3, 2021 at 1:30 PM.

Present were Rusty Bell, Del Shelstad, DG Reardon, Bob Maul, Colleen Faber, Commissioners; Susan F. Saunders, County Clerk; Carol Seeger, Commissioners Administrative Director; Kevin Geis, Road and Bridge Director; Matt Olsen, Public Works Director; Rick Mansur, Parks and Recreation Director; Sean Brown, Deputy County Attorney and Brandy Elder, HR Director.

Discussion was held on position vacancy justifications for the County Attorney's Office, Children's Developmental Services, Parks and Recreation, Public Works, Road & Bridge and the Treasurer's Office.

Kevin Geis provided an update on the FY 2021 CMAQ and provided a road update.

Matt Olsen discussed the community cleanup, fencing around the landfill and major projects.

Carol Seeger provided updates on the WCCA Spring Meeting, WACO, PFM meeting and the groundbreaking with Violet PR.

Brandy Elder discussed the Veteran's Preference Hiring Policy, OSHA inspections, the Employee Picnic, open enrollment, True Colors workshops and CPR First Aid trainings.

A workshop was held with Energy Addicts.

There being no further business to come before the Commissioners, the meeting was adjourned. at 3:25 PM.

Susan F. Saunders, Clerk

Board of County Commissioners

Bob Maul, Chairman

Board of County Commissioners